
 

       

 

Possible Leakage of EP-0 Injectors 

Batch Numbers C1143 & C1147 

We’ve had reports of some of the injectors identified above leaking 

at the joint where the knurled top and hex barrel are connected. The 

cause is “not enough loctite applied to threads during manufacturing 

procedure”. This issue was discovered by technicians installing and 

after doing so running the system in accelerated cycle mode for a 

while. Secondary line pressure then builds and leaking starts. We’ve 

done some investigating and found the problem to be limited to the 

above batch numbers. These are part of the most recent shipment, 

which we’ve only been sending out for a short while. Please inspect 

your inventory to see if you have any injectors with these numbers 

on them.  

Example of leak: 

 

            The following are possible solutions: 

Send all injectors back to be replaced, or see included document:        

“Recommended Leak Prevention Procedure” 
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